
 
       Friday 18th February 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find attached to the school website the following letters; 

 

 Infants Newsletter 

 Year 2 Fire of London Letter 

 Years 3 & 4 Cross Country Championship Letter 

 Years 5 & 6 Cross Country Championship Letter  

 Juniors March Hare Relay Letter 

 

 

 

 

 

To contact any member of staff, please email office@shirleyschools.co.uk  

marked for the attention of the member of staff and your email will be forwarded. 

 

 

  

Please find the links to the letter pages on our websites  

https://www.shirleyinfantschool.org.uk/page/?title=Letters&pid=72 

https://www.shirleyjuniorschool.org/page/?title=School+Letters&pid=39 

mailto:office@shirleyschools.co.uk


 

Dates for your Diary  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shirley Infant School  

 

February  

Friday 18th  School closes for Half Term  

 

   HALF TERM   

 

Monday 28th  School re-opens for SPRING 2 

Monday 28th  Year 2 Fire of London Workshop in   

                           School   

 

March 

Thursday 3rd        Year R Mill Cottage on site  

Thursday 3rd        Year 1 Manor Farm Trip 

Thursday 3rd        FOSIS Decorate a Spoon               

                           Competition 

Friday 4th             World Book Day - PJ Day 

                           (this will take place instead of this        

                           terms PJ Day) 

Friday 4th             FOSIS Story Spoon Competition   

Thursday 10th       Parent Forum 12 pm-1pm 

Tuesday 15th        Parents Evening 4pm—7pm 

Thursday 17th       Year 1 Victorian Dress Up Day  

Thursday 17th       Parents Evening 3.30—7pm  

Friday 18th           FOSIS Silent Disco  

 

April 

Friday 1st             FOSIS Non Uniform Day 

Friday 1st             FOSIS Escape room in a box night  

Saturday 2nd        FOSIS Tidy up Day  

 

 

                           

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

Shirley Junior School 
 

 

February  

Friday 18th    School closes for Half Term 

    

     HALF TERM  

 

Monday 28th    School re-opens for SPRING 2 

 

 

March  

Wednesday 2nd        Arctic Lynx Swimming 

Thursday 3rd            World Book Day - Optional dress up                 

                              day - Letter to follow 

Thursday 3rd            PTA Decorate a Spoon Competition 

Thursday 3rd            Year 6 SAT’s Information Evening   

                               6pm Junior School Hall 

Friday 4th                PTA Story Spoon Competition   

Tuesday 8th             Year 3/4 Share my learning outside  

Wednesday 9th        Arctic Lynx Swimming 

Thursday 10th          Year 5/6 Share my learning outside  

Tuesday 15th           Parents Evening  

Wednesday 16th       Arctic Lynx Swimming 

Thursday 17th          Parents Evening  

Friday 18th              PTA Silent Disco  

 

April 

Friday 1st               PTA Non Uniform Day  

Friday 1st               PTA Escape room in a box night 

Saturday 2nd          PTA Tidy up Day  

Friday 8th               PTA Cake Sale  

  

Coming soon  
 

 

 

 Parents Evening info   

 



Cork plea 

 

If anyone has any spare corks lying around, Year R would appreciate these. 

Please bring to the school office or Year R.     

 

 

 

REMINDER 

Extra Hamwic Inset Day due to Queens Jubilee  

Tuesday 3rd May 2022 

 

Google Classroom alerts  

Year 1 Home Learning 

 
You should have received the Year 1 Home Learning letter to speak to grandparents or older 
relatives about what their school days were like. This is also on google classroom too. Please 
hand in on Wednesday 2nd March.   



      

     Shirley Junior School will be celebrating the 25th            

     anniversary of World Book on  

     Thursday 3rd March.  

 

     We have many exciting activities planned for the school   

     day. Here’s how you can get involved: 

 

 

SJS pupils:  

 

Optional dress up - if you enjoy dressing up as your favourite book  

character, come to school on Thursday 3rd March in full costume! 

Spoon character competition - For just £1, decorate a spoon to look like 

your favourite book character and have the chance to win a prize! Spoons can 

be collected from your class teachers from Monday 14th February.  

 

SJS parents:  

 

Share your love of reading - This year's theme for WBD is ‘You are a     

reader!’. Help us to celebrate parents and carers as readers at school by 

sending us information about your favourite children’s book. These will be 

used to create a new display in our school library. 

Please include: Your name and the name of your child/children at SJS.  

The name and author/image of your favourite book.  

The reasons you enjoy reading this book.  

Send in your responses by Thursday 3rd March.  



Non School Uniform Day 
Friday 27th May 2022  





Safeguarding  

 

Parental controls/Safer Internet 

Parental controls are the names for settings that put you, as a parent, in control of what 
content your child can see when using the internet or playing video games. 

Combined with privacy settings these can help you protect your child from the things 
they shouldn't see or experience online. 

We would ask that you please check the parental controls on your child's devices so that 
they are unable to access any unsuitable content. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/ 
Where you can find information on how to report any incidents 

http://www.digizen.org/ 
About being a ‘digital citizen’ and using technology responsibly 

http://www.childnet.com/ 
Key information about how to have a conversation with your children about staying safe 
online 

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/ 
Tips, advice, guides and resources to help keep your child safe online. 

http://www.reviewlab.com/online-safety-guide/ 
Comprehensive advice and a wealth of resources – an excellent page of useful infor-
mation and resources. 

https://yourgeardeconstructed.com/parents-internet-safety-security-screen-time-guide/ 

The ultimate guide on how to talk to your kids about screen addiction, cyberbullying, 

safe messaging, self-esteem, smartphones, tv, video games, cybercrime and more. 

https://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/parents/
http://www.digizen.org/
http://www.childnet.com/
https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/
http://www.reviewlab.com/online-safety-guide/
https://yourgeardeconstructed.com/parents-internet-safety-security-screen-time-guide/


FOSIS/PTFA 
HAPPY HALF TERM EVERYONE! 

 
 
SILENT DISCO – FUN FOR ALL THE FAMILY – 18 MARCH 2022 

Tickets are £3.50 per person and all children must be accompanied and supervised by a paying adult:  
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/sjs-ptfa/index.cfm?
event=Shop&fbclid=IwAR3OO8rTzj2Kx96VFblzsIhkfFFK5_L5Zsx6GNJ5r0qbRbOJBxjClKvrAls#.YgusTP7P3IV 

 
 EVERYONE (inc. adults) gets a headset, so dust off those dancing shoes and come for some fun and a 

boogie as a family! 
 

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/sjs-ptfa/index.cfm?event=Shop&fbclid=IwAR3OO8rTzj2Kx96VFblzsIhkfFFK5_L5Zsx6GNJ5r0qbRbOJBxjClKvrAls#.YgusTP7P3IV
https://www.pta-events.co.uk/sjs-ptfa/index.cfm?event=Shop&fbclid=IwAR3OO8rTzj2Kx96VFblzsIhkfFFK5_L5Zsx6GNJ5r0qbRbOJBxjClKvrAls#.YgusTP7P3IV


STORY SPOONS COMPETITION FOR WORLD BOOK DAY  
 
 
To celebrate World Book Day, FOSIS and PTFA are running a Story Spoons 
competition with lots of great prizes to be won! 
 
Entering the competition is easy! Your child should have come home with a 
wooden spoon this week, please keep check book bags. All we ask is: 
 
Children use half-term to decorate their spoon as their favourite character 
from a book.  
 
Bring their decorated spoon back to school (clearly labelled), hand it into their 
teacher, together with a suggested donation of £1 by latest 1 March.   

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Winners will be announced in the schools later that week. 

 
************************************************************ 

 
 

TEA TOWEL FUNDRAISER (INFANTS ONLY) 
 
Once every 3 years FOSIS runs a tea towel fundraiser.  
 
Your child has drawn a self-portrait of themselves at school and you can order a tea towel of 
their whole year’s portraits and/or a coaster of your child’s individual design.  
 
The design is in production so here is an example from the last time we ran this. 
 
This year’s design has been shared on all the Facebook groups.  

Online payments can be made via the PayPal fundraiser here:  https://

www.paypal.com/pools/c/8H6kr6kND4  

All proceeds will be shared between FOSIS and PFTA. 

Prices are £4 per tea towel and £2.50 per coaster. 
The link to order is: https://docs.google.com/forms/
d/1yhsInNfixSuMfQBVBYdP4rf_LUKrm21aVLHwWkGahZE/edit 

 
All orders must be received by 3 March 2022 

https://www.paypal.com/pools/c/8H6kr6kND4
https://www.paypal.com/pools/c/8H6kr6kND4
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1yhsInNfixSuMfQBVBYdP4rf_LUKrm21aVLHwWkGahZE/edit
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1yhsInNfixSuMfQBVBYdP4rf_LUKrm21aVLHwWkGahZE/edit


DON’T FORGET … 
Our school lottery raises money directly for the Junior School.  Every week 
there is a guaranteed cash prize for someone from the school.  
This prize money goes up the more tickets we sell.  
You are also automatically entered into the national draw where you could win 
£25,000! The tickets cost just £1 each week.  

Sign up here:  https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/

school/shirley-junior-school 

 

 

If you are shopping online, please click on these links first. They then donate to the 
school at NO EXTRA COST TO YOU. Amazon = https://smile.amazon.co.uk/  
Infants – choose Friends of Shirley Infant School  
Juniors - choose Shirley Junior School PTA  
 

Online shopping from bread to bathrooms, use Easyfundrasing, sign up here: 

Infants – Friends of Shirley Infants – Southampton 

Juniors – Shirley Junior School PTFA – Southampton  

  

https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/shirley-junior-school
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/shirley-junior-school
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/shirleyinfants2/?q=friends%20of%20shirley&cat=cause-autosuggest
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/sjsptfa/


STAY CONNECTED AND GET INVOLVED… 
On Facebook through the private year groups – please remember that these groups are managed by parents and not run 

by the school: 
Infants 

Year 2 Face book group - https://www.facebook.com/groups/172919936937823    
Year 1 Facebook group - https://www.facebook.com/groups/849370902208557 
Year R Facebook group - https://www.facebook.com/groups/774368666506974 

 
Juniors 

Parents of Year 6 Face book group - https://www.facebook.com/groups/1601794303401012  
Parents of Year 5 Face book group - https://www.facebook.com/groups/1716707195249069  
Parents of Year 4 Face book group - https://www.facebook.com/groups/649407131910961  
Parents of Year 3 Face book group - https://www.facebook.com/groups/137311320449399  

 
Through your class reps (see list below) and WhatsApp groups: 

Infants 
Woodpeckers - Gayle Doulton and Jo James 
Badgers - Tracey Ward and Natalie Formstone 
Foxes - Katy Durston and Colette Thorp 
Owls - Lisa Witt and Lisa Longhurst 
Rabbits - Gemma Gore and Kerrie Read 
Moles - Maria Dimech and Tabytha Greenhalgh 
Hedgehogs - Sarah Willcocks and Gill McCann 
Squirrels - Sarah Scott and Hilary Rebecca 
Otters – Zoe Konn and Sarah Whicher 

 
 Juniors 
 A complete list of class reps for Juniors can be found here  

https://www.facebook.com/groups/172919936937823
https://www.facebook.com/groups/849370902208557
https://www.facebook.com/groups/774368666506974
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1601794303401012
https://www.facebook.com/groups/1716707195249069
https://www.facebook.com/groups/649407131910961
https://www.facebook.com/groups/137311320449399
https://www.shirleyjuniorschool.org/page/?title=Class+Reps&pid=228


Community Information  









Employment Support for Drug and Alcohol Services (ESDAS) 

 

Employment Support for Drug & Alcohol Services (ESDAS) is our new project being delivered        within South-
ampton’s drug and alcohol services. Our aim is to engage with people with substance misuse issues to help 
them to find employment or training and to help them to retain employment.  

What does ESDAS offer? 

 Employment based information, advice and guidance 

 An individualised employment action plan to help find and retain employment 

 Individual interventions based on identified goals 

 On-going support for both the employee and the employer 

Who can be referred? 

Anyone currently receiving a service from Southampton’s drug and alcohol services including: 

 Individuals who are unemployed and looking for employment 

 Individuals who are signed off of work, or at risk of being signed off 

 Individuals who are engaged in any form of employment who would benefit from this                  interven-
ion  

 

Watch our YouTube video for more information 

For further information or an informal discussion please contact the Employment Officer based within your 
local drug and alcohol services or contact Emma to find out more. 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDEsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjAyMTQuNTMzODk3MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL3d3dy55b3V0dWJlLmNvbS93YXRjaD91dG1fSUQ9JnV0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmdXRtX25hbWU9JnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVs
mailto:emma.dalwood@southampton.gov.uk
https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDAsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjAyMTQuNTMzODk3MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwOi8vYWNjZXNzLXNvdXRoYW1wdG9uLmNvLnVrL2hlbHAtZmluZGluZy13b3JrLz91dG1fSUQ9JnV0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmdXR


Upcoming Employability Workshops 

Are you aged 19+ and looking for a job? Our upcoming Employability  

Workshops will give you the skills and confidence you need to find work. 

The workshops are completely free to attend and are suitable for anyone  

looking for employment, whether you have been out of work for a while, are  

looking for your first job, or have recently lost your job. 

When: 22nd, 23rd and 24th February 2022, 10am-3pm 

Where: Seminar Room, 1st Floor, Central Library, Civic Centre, Southampton, SO14 7LW 

What do we cover? 

 Setting goals and improving confidence around looking for work 

 By the end of the training, all learners will have written/updated a CV and Covering Letter 

 Preparing for interviews, including virtual/online/telephone interviews 

 How to stand out in a crowded job market 

Why this course? 

 We’re completely person-centred and meet every learner before the workshop so we can make sure we meet your 
needs 

 We have a relaxed, fun learning environment 

 No exams or coursework – we give learners the skills and confidence they need to achieve their goals 

 Our team has over 30 years’ experience of supporting people into employment 



Next Steps Day 2022 

Are you unsure of the next steps in your life? Maybe you want to continue learning or find a job but need 
some help finding what’s right for you? On Monday 7th March 2022, Southampton Young Adults Employ-
ment Hub will be hosting the Next Steps event for young people aged 16-25. 

Coinciding with National Careers Week 2022, this event is an opportunity for young people,         including 
school, college and university leavers, as well as those who are not in employment,      education or train-
ing, to find out what options are open to them to help them take the next steps in their lives. 

This event will also introduce young people to their options ahead of results days in August,     meaning 
they will already know which organisations they can turn to for advice and support if they need it, well in 
advance of receiving their results. 

 Drop in and meet organisations who can support you with finding education, volunteering or work 

 Meet the friendly team at the Young Adults Employment Hub who will be on hand with impartial advice and guidance 

 Meet training providers offering apprenticeships, traineeships, T-levels and much more 

 Meet organisations that can work alongside you every step of the way to achieving your goals 

 Refreshments, food and drink will be available throughout the day 

For an up to date list of organisations that will be attending the event, please visit bit.ly/NextStepsSoton 

There’s no need to book, just drop in and prepare to take your next steps. 

International Women's Day Wellbeing Event 

On Tuesday 8th March 2022, we'll be hosting a Wellbeing Event between 12pm-4pm at Central     Library as 
part of Southampton's International Women's Day celebrations. 

Come along to meet organisations, charities and groups who offer a range of wellbeing support in the city, 
including meditation, sports and employment. 

Speed You Up Self-Employment Workshop 

Are you aged 16-25, unemployed and want to set up your own business? 

We're working in partnership with WSX Enterprise to deliver a Speed You Up Introduction to Self-Employment Workshop. 

Join us on Tuesday 22nd March 2022, 10am-2pm at Central Library for a free workshop covering the basics of setting up a business and 
becoming self-employed. 

 Learn the basics of business planning, developing your idea and understanding your market 

 Find out how to market your business effectively 

 Learn what you need to consider before officially becoming self-employed 

 Meet other people in your position and share ideas 

 Develop your entrepreneurial skills 

https://lnks.gd/l/eyJhbGciOiJIUzI1NiJ9.eyJidWxsZXRpbl9saW5rX2lkIjoxMDMsInVyaSI6ImJwMjpjbGljayIsImJ1bGxldGluX2lkIjoiMjAyMjAyMTQuNTMzODk3MDEiLCJ1cmwiOiJodHRwczovL2JpdC5seS9OZXh0U3RlcHNTb3Rvbj91dG1fSUQ9JnV0bV9tZWRpdW09ZW1haWwmdXRtX25hbWU9JnV0bV9zb3VyY2U9Z292ZGVs

